Town of Windham

Office of the Town Manager
8 School Road
Windham, ME 04062

Barry A. Tibbetts, Town Manager
batibbetts@windhammaine.us

207.892.1907 voice
207.892.1910 fax

April 24, 2025
Re:  North Windham Sewer Connection Preconstruction Meeting

Dear Business Owner or Business Tenant:

The Town of Windham, in partnership with the Portland Water District (PWD), invites you to the
North Windham Sewer Connection Preconstruction Meeting on Thursday, May 15, 2025, 8:30
AM, at the Windham Veterans Center, 35 Veterans Memorial Drive, Windham.

Town staff will make introductions to representatives of the Portland Water District, project
vendors and contractors, including F.R. Mahoney & Associates, representatives of the E-One
low pressure sewer system. Town and PWD Staff will discuss the overall project timeline and
provide an overview of next steps.

Participation in the project will require owners and tenants to permit professionals to go on your
properties to develop an accurate connection plan. This may also require that we negotiate
easements for connections and future servicing of sewer lines to occur. This work will enable
our future planning and timeline projections.

We encourage you to attend, but if you are unable, please let us know so that we can provide
information to you at a future date. Please R.S.V.P. to tahodgman@windhammaine.us or call
(207) 892-1907 by May 13, 2025. Refreshments will be provided. We look forward to seeing you
at the meeting.

Best,

L —

Barry Tibbetts Robert Burns
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